
 

 

 

To:      Keystone First and Keystone First Community HealthChoices Providers  

Date:        August 22, 2023  

Subject:   DHS updated Sterilization Consent Form (MA 31) 

 

 

DHS recently published Medical Assistance Bulletin (MAB) 01-23-21, to inform providers that an 
updated version of the Sterilization Consent Form (MA 31) is available for use. The updated consent 
form can be found by accessing the website at: http://www.keystonefirstpa.com→ Providers → 
Resources→ Family Planning→ Sterilization→ Sterilization Consent Form (MA31) PDF or 
http://www.keystonefirstchc.com→ Providers →Provider Manual and forms → Sterilization 
Consent Form. 

Thank you for your participation in our network, and your continued care and commitment to the 
care our Members/Participants. 

Summary: The updated Department of Human Services (DHS) Sterilization Consent Form (MA 31) 
is available on the provider websites. 
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